UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001
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CHAIRMAN June 24, 2020

The Honorable Lamar Alexander

Chairman, Subcommittee on Energy
and Water Development

Committee on Appropriations

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed is the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s May 2020 Congressional Status
Report. The report is provided in accordance with Section 402(e) of the Energy and Water
Development and Related Agencies Appropriations Act, 2020. This report also includes funding
information from the “Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act” (CARES Act), P.L.
116-136 which was enacted on March 27, 2020. The CARES Act provides the NRC with a $3.3
million supplemental appropriation “to prevent, prepare for, and respond to coronavirus,
domestically or internally.” Senate Appropriations Committee guidance states that the funds are
available to support the expansion of remote access, teleworking, and operational and security
activities related to coronavirus prevention, preparation, and response. Please feel free to

contact me or have your staff contact Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional

Affairs, at (301) 415-1776, if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Kristine L. Svinicki

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: Senator Dianne Feinstein
Christine McDonald, OMB



Identical letter sent to:

The Honorable Lamar Alexander

Chairman, Subcommittee on Energy
and Water Development

Committee on Appropriations

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

cc: Senator Dianne Feinstein

Christine McDonald, OMB

The Honorable Marcy Kaptur

Chairman, Subcommittee on Energy
and Water Development

Committee on Appropriations

United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

cc: Representative Mike Simpson

Christine McDonald, OMB





